
From: anjakmiller@cs.com 

Date: November 13, 2021 at 23:09:52 PST 

To: "Swiecki, John" <johnswiecki@ci.brisbane.ca.us> 

Subject: Zoning density, Old Business C 

Reply-To: "anjakmiller@cs.com" <anjakmiller@cs.com> 

 

To the Planning Commission: 
 
Having followed the extensive discussions among the State's elected local officials 
regarding SB9 and SB10, I am convinced that this legislative effort, along with the 
housing enforcement measures by the administration, are not intended to provide for 
affordable housing but for continued support for developers of market-rate housing. 
 
Your task, I hope, is to carefully examine the text of these bills regarding fire-safety 
districts and lot sizes in Brisbane. The "design standards" could help us avoid the 
worst.  
 
Thank you for your honest work, 
 
Anja Miller 

 


